SURAT TEXTILE MILLS LIMITED

Date: 14th August, 2020

The Secretary,

BSE Limited,

Corporate Relation Department,
14th Floor, P.J.Towers,

Dalal Street, Fort,

Mumbai 400001

Scrip Code: 500155

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”)

Dear Sir,

We refer to our earlier communication dated 11th April, 2020 and 25th May, 2020 with
respect to disruption of manufacturing activity of Polyester Chips at our Jolva Plant due to
ongoing COVID situation and the partial resumption of operations at the said plant in a
gradual and phased manner.

Further we wish to inform you that owing to the lack of demand for premium clothing
during lockdown, the demand for polyester chips has significantly reduced and therefore
the manufacturing activity of the Company at our plant located at Village Jolva, Taluka
Palsana, Dist. Surat has been temporarily shutdown.

The Company will continue to monitor the situation closely and take appropriate action for
resumption of manufacturing operations.

You are requested to take the above on record.
Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,
For Surat Textile Mills Limited
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Hanisha Arora N4
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer
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